
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
February 13, 2025 
  
Dear Avista Trade Allies and Builders, 
  
We appreciate your participation in the Multifamily Natural Gas Incentive Program, which has 
supported new construction projects in Avista’s electric and natural gas service territory in 
Idaho for buildings with five or more units. Our rebate programs are designed to make energy 
efficient products accessible and affordable for our customers, and we value the important role 
you play in this effort. 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Multifamily Natural Gas Incentive Program will be ending 
April 1, 2025. All existing contracts will be honored.  
 
Please note that Avista continues to offer incentives for natural gas HVAC, water heating and 
commercial foodservice equipment through participating distributors. For more information: 
 

 Foodservice URL: www.myavista.com/foodservicediscounts 
 HVAC and water heating URL: www.myavista.com/HVACdiscounts 

 
Thank you for your continued support of Avista’s Energy Efficiency programs. For a complete list of all 
Energy Efficiency Programs offered by Avista, visit  Find Energy Rebates in WA, ID, and OR | Avista. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jamie Howard –Avista Account Executive  
Jamie.Howard@avistacorp.com   
208.769.7871 
 
 


